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Following the Federal Council’s decision to declare an â€œextraordinary situationâ€� in
Switzerland, Swiss Post Executive Management has decided as part of an initial series of
measures to equip all Swiss Post branches without closed counters in such a way that social
distancing can be ensured between branch employees and customers. Certain Swiss Post
branches will, therefore, be temporarily closed this morning.

Social distancing is the most effective
measure to protect against infection, and is
one of the FOPH guidelines being followed by
Swiss Post. Branches with open customer
counters will be adapted as an additional
immediate measure. Certain Swiss Post
branches will therefore be temporarily closed
this Wednesday morning. This will enable us
to provide better protection for our employees

and our customers against the coronavirus.

We would like to thank our customers for
their understanding. The measures
implemented today are designed to protect
our employees and to safeguard everyone’s
health. 
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